
GIDEON’S PLACE, INC. 
5405 BUCKNELL ROAD 

BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 21206 
443 562-1733 

 
 
 
Dear Mitchell: 
 
It was a pleasure having you and your band play at our first jazz event.  We appreciate 
the professionalism you demonstrated from the moment we contacted you, to the moment 
you and your band packed up your musical instruments once the event was over.  Your 
choice of music was just right for what we were trying to accomplish—a smooth jam that 
everyone could enjoy.   
 
Our guests said they really enjoyed your performance.  One guest described your music 
as nice and mellow.  I think it’s safe to say that we all enjoyed the line dancing music you 
played during your break.  That really put us in a party mood.  We also enjoyed the 
contemporary tunes you played.  We wish you further success in the future and look 
forward to working with you again.  Thank you again for your professionalism and for 
making our first event an enjoyable and memorable one! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Teresa M. Douthit 
President & Founder 
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